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Pavel Titov, President of the All-Russian Public Organization Business Russia,
sent a letter of gratitude to CEO of MKC Group of Companies Maksim
Zagornov. In his address, the head of the country's largest business
association noted the significant contribution of MKС Group to the
development of the small-sale distributed power generation industry and the
creation of conditions for reducing energy costs, and congratulated the
company's staff on its 16th anniversary.

On behalf of the All-Russian public organization Business Russia, please
accept our sincere congratulations on the 16th anniversary of the company!
MKС Group of Companies is one of the most striking examples of the
development of Russian business in the real sector of the economy and in
the field of innovative energy technologies.

It is nice to know that a member of our organization is an enterprise that
implements distributed generation technologies that help Russian



businesses to reduce energy costs. We wish your company further successful
development, prosperity, and confidence in the future!

In addition, I would like to express our gratitude for your personal
contribution to the activities of our Organization as Chairman of the
Subcommittee on Small Generation and Business Ambassador of Business
Russia to the UAE.

We are confident that with your experience, dedication and professionalism,
you will be able to do much more for the development of the Russian
economy and the prosperity of Russian entrepreneurship.

Pavel Titov, President of the All-Russian Public Organization Business Russia.


